
Appendix L-8 

 

Boundary Training Requirements  

for Teaching Elders and Commissioned Ruling Elders 

Winnebago Presbytery 

 

Commission on Ministry (Formerly Committee) Action  

Committee Action #10 was taken on June 14, 2012.   

Boundary Training offered by Wisconsin Council of Churches 
 
An all day pilot training session being planned by WCC for October, 2012, in 
Madison area.  Beginning 2013, two events in different geographical areas of state 
will be offered.  

 
Teaching elders and ruling elders in a commission will be required to attend 
training every three years. MSP 
 

This action was reported to Winnebago Presbytery September 11, 2012 Presbytery Minutes 

Committee on Ministry Information Report 

Item #3. 

Committee voted to require Teaching Elders and Commissioned Ruling Elders to attend 
boundary training every three years.  Wisconsin Council of Churches will begin offering two 
training opportunities annually beginning in 2013. 
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